MEMORANDUM FROM THE OFFICE OF THE MAYOR

October 13, 2004

TO:

John Pick

FROM:

Deborah Stam

SUBJECT:

Ethics Commission Reappointment

The term of one of the members of the Ethics Commission, Dr. Norman Lyster, has expired. Dr. Lyster has been contacted and he is willing to be reappointed to the Ethics Commission and serve another term.

Mayor Tilghman wishes to recommend that Dr. Lyster be reappointed to serve another term on the Ethics Commission, such term to end on 9/1/08. I am attaching a draft resolution for the reappointment to this memo.

Deborah J. Stam

Director of Community Development

Attachment

CC: Mayor Tilghman

RESOLUTION NO. 1165

	<u>Name</u>	Term Ending
	Norman C. Lyster	9/1/08
The above reso the City of Sal	olution was introduced, read isbury held on the 25 th day o	and passed at the regular meeting of the Council of October, 2004.
Brenda J. Cole CITY CLERK		Michael P. Dunn COUNCIL PRESIDENT
APPROVED I	BY ME THIS	
	lay of October, 2004	

Barrie P. Tilghman MAYOR